TO THE MENDOCINO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS:

This is to respectfully request that you vote to terminate the Wildlife Services
Contract with USDA Wildlife Services.

To allow this inhumane and lethal action to continue is unnecessary and an
embarrassment to our entire county. Look at the photos and videos of what
has been done and tell us how you explain to our children and grandchildren
why that kind of cruelty and mindless slaughter is okay.

It is NOT okay because we know there are humane, intelligent and more cost-
effective ways to management our wildlife, and to protect domestic animals.
Please, do the right thing: stand up bravely and vote against renewal of the
current contract with USDA Wildlife Services.

With sincere appreciation,
Kacey Kelly



